

Vaccines for Children Program

DATE: October 10, 2019

Update: Vaccine Management During Public Safety Power Shut-off (PSPS) Notices

Dear VFC Provider,

Due to recent PSPS notices to nearly 1 million customers in California, vaccine shipments have been halted and will resume next week. Please refer to the "<u>Vaccine Management During Public Safety Power Shut-offs (PSPS)</u>" letter for guidance on what to do before, during, and after a PSPS event.

If power was lost, and vaccines remained in your refrigerators and freezers, download and review your digital data logger (DDL) reports. Review your clinic's <u>Vaccine Management Plan</u> for additional guidance on transporting vaccines if vaccines need to be transported back to your clinic.

Thank you,

